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June 28, 2012 

Reference Letter 

To whom it may concern:

I am writing this letter of reference in favor of Polish Hardwood Floors with 
whom 
I have been conducting business and who has been one of our most valued 
subcontractors. 
Polish Hardwood Floors is the company where professionalism, quality oriented 
work ethics, timeliness, and cost effectiveness are methods recognized and 
appreciated. 

Therefore ALTZ Group, Inc. is pleased to recommend Polish Hardwood Floors 
as a solid and reliable partner on your construction contracts. 
We have had a good experience with them and we hope you have a similar 
experience. 

Thank you, 

Arkadiusz  


